
 

 

April 28, 2017 

Shenzhen Goodix Technology Co.,Ltd. 

Announcement on Changing the English Name 

of Company 

 

The board of directors of the Company and all directors warrant that there are 

no false representations or misleading statements contained in, or material 

omissions from this announcement, and severally and jointly accept 

responsibilities for the truthfulness, accuracy and completeness of this 

announcement. 

 

Shenzhen - April 28, 2017 – Approved by Goodix general meeting of 

shareholders, since April 28, 2017, Shenzhen Huiding Technology Co., Ltd. has 

been renamed to Shenzhen Goodix Technology Co., Ltd. . 

 

Besides renaming, other business information remains the same, such as office 

address, company bank account numbers, tax registration numbers, 

organization codes etc. 

 

The above is for the attention of the shareholders. 

 

For more information contact: 

Li Wang, Lifeng Zhu 

Tel: 0755-36381882 

Fax：0755-33338830 

Email：ir@goodix.com 

 


